[DATE]

[NAME]

[TITLE]

[COMPANY]

[ADDRESS]

[CITY], [STATE] [ZIP CODE]

Dear [PREFIX] [LAST NAME]:

[ORGANIZATION] would like to thank you for your participation in [SPECIFIC ACTIVITY]. Your involvement demonstrated [COMPANY]’s support for children’s health care coverage and helped make our effort a tremendous success. Making sure that every child has health care coverage is no easy task. The active role you have taken in this effort is a vital step toward ensuring that all children in our community have the health care coverage they need.

[INSERT PARAGRAPH ABOUT RESULTS, EVENT ANECDOTE, PRESS CLIPPINGS, ETC.]

[COMPANY]’s efforts helped raise awareness of the number of uninsured children who are eligible for [MEDICAID/SCHIP PROGRAM]. On behalf of [ORGANIZATION], we thank you for your hard work.

We look forward to working with you in the future.

Sincerely,

[NAME]

[TITLE]

NOTE: Remember to put your letter on your organization’s letterhead. 
THANK YOU LETTER TO A BUSINESS








